
 

Yamato Transport U.S.A., Inc 

April 2, 2018 

Notice Regarding Security Enhancements 

 

As always, we thank you for your continued patronage with Yamato Group. 

In order to protect our customers’ information and ensure secure communication, our 

website no longer supports the “TLS 1.0/1.1” protocol. 

 

As a result of this change, some browsers will no longer be able to view our website or use 

its services from April 29th 2018 (UTC). 

 

Affected browsing environments: 

• Smartphone 

Default browsers for iOS 4 (or earlier) and Android 4.4 (or earlier) 

• Computer 

Internet Explorer 10.0 (or earlier) 

 

Most customers use a “TLS 1.2” enabled browser and can continue viewing our site as usual, 

but customers using browsers without this protocol will not be able to view our website. 

If you cannot view our website, please enable “TLS 1.2” in your browser’s security settings 

or try accessing it again with a browser that has it pre-enabled. 

 

For details regarding browser settings, please refer to the browser documentation for help. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding. 

 

 

 

Please send questions to: 

Yamato Transport USA  saleshq@yamatoamerica.com 
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